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October 4, 2007

Special Guests of the University

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Board of Governors will meet in regular session Friday, October 12, 2007,
beginning at 9:30 a.m. in the General Administration Building, Chapel Hill.

This will serve as a reminder that UNC Tomorrow Community Listening Forums will
be held Monday, October 8 in Greensboro and Wednesday, October 10 in Raleigh.
Please go to www. nctomorrow. org/content.php/forums. htm for more detail.

The first policy discussion will begin at 9:30 a.m. on Thursday, October 11 providing
an update on the University of North Carolina Tomorrow initiative, to be followed by
a discussion on Retention and Graduation Rates - Minimum Admission Requirements
and then the General Education Curriculum. Note the Committee on Budget and
Finance and the Committee on Educational Planning, Policies, and Programs will
meet concurrently Thursday at 1:00 p.m.

The Board of Governors meeting will begin at 9:30 a.m. on Friday. Senator Richard
Burr will join the meeting to address current federal issues as they relate to higher
education. The Board of Governors will present the inaugural Award for Excellence
in Public Service at this meeting.

The next meeting of the Board of Governors is tentatively scheduled for November 9,
2007, at the General Administration Building.

If you have any questions about any of these activities, please contact me at
919-962-4592.

Sincerely,

Bart Corgnati
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